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Minutes of the extraordinary meeting of Sandy Lane Parish 

Council, held remotely on Thursday 1 October 2020, commencing 

at 6.00pm 
 
 
Present: 
Councillors   Mike Craft (Chair), Tim Grace, Sughra Nazir  
Clerk   Eve Haskins 
In attendance One member of the public 
 
 
110/20  Apologies  
Apologies received and the reasons for absence approved from Cllrs Sajid Hussian, Bev Porter and 
Sandra Shallcross. 
 
111/20  Declarations of interest 
None. 
 
112/20  Public forum 

1. Overgrown path at Prune Park Lane: 
A member of public expressed concern over a local footpath on Prune Park Lane, Sandy Lane, which 
is still overgrown and quite precarious for walking on near the road, as reported previously: the Clerk 
explained that the Rights of Way team should be visiting this area again shortly to inspect.  

2. Overgrown trees on Stony Lane: 
Concern was expressed regarding the overgrown trees at the bottom of Stony Lane, obstructing the 

bus-stop: agreed that the Clerk to write to the landowners requesting that this is cut back.  

113/20  Amendment to AGAR 2019-20 
Resolved that the Parish Council ratify the amendment of the Annual Governance Statement of the  
AGAR 2019-20. 
 
114/20  Correspondence  

• Email from Bradford District Chamber of Trade re Christmas decorations: acknowledged, 
agreed that the Clerk to contact residents to determine whether they wish to display the angel 
decoration again this year, to be installed by Bradford District Chamber of Trade.  

 
115/20  Minor items and items for next agenda 

1. Standing item of traffic to be discussed at the next meeting. 
2. Remembrance Day wreath laying to be discussed at the next meeting. 
3. Christmas preparations to be discussed at the next meeting. 

 
116/20   To note the date, time and venue of next meeting 
Next monthly meeting of the Parish Council due to be held on Monday 12th October 2020 at 6.00pm 

remotely via Zoom. 

 
There being no further business, the Chairman closed the meeting at 6.10pm. 


